
 

 

 
 
  
 
 

 

 

   Tuesday 29th April 2025 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Safe and Sound Event 

 

 

I am writing to make you aware of an exciting, unique learning experience for all pupils in Year 5. 

 

On Wednesday 21st May 2025, the pupils will be visiting JCB Global Centre, located on Ryecroft’s 

old site, to participate in a Staffordshire Fire and Rescue Service Safe and Sound event.  

 

The session will take place during the morning (9:20am until 12:00pm) and will involve pupils 

taking part in a number of safety and life skills workshops delivered by local and national specialist 

partners of the emergency services.   

 

There is no cost for this visit - we will be walking to the venue.  

 

Pupils will need to wear normal school uniform, and as the majority of the session will be held 

outdoors, pupils should have a water bottle (no glass/metal), waterproof jacket and sun protection 

(if required).  

 

 

Yours sincerely  

 

 
 

Mrs A Grattage 

Headteacher  

 

 


